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  Heroes Robert Cormier,1998 Francis is a World War II hero - or so everyone
believes. Only Francis knows that the act of heroism that destroyed his face
was a suicide attempt. Francis has one purpose in his life - to kill Larry La
salle, the charismatic youth leader who raped Francis' girlfriend years
before.
  Star Wars Heroes Scholastic Inc,2010 Coming to a galaxy near you! A perfect
introduction to the legendary Star Wars characters, this board book features
the most popular heroes. Simple text and beautiful action-packed photos
introduce Luke, Leia, and the others who fight to save the galaxy! Designed
for the young Jedi-in-training, Star Wars: Heroes will take children to a
galaxy far, far away...into the Star Wars story that was a defining moment
for many of today's parents.
  The Children's Book of Heroes William J. Bennett,1997-10-06 William Bennett
and Michael Hague, the team that brought us the national bestseller The
Children's Book of Virtues, have once again collaborated to create The
Children's Book of Heroes, a beautifully illustrated celebration of heroic
deeds, both real and fictional, that will delight and inspire millions of
young children and their parents. We all need a hero or two to help us stand
fast and think right, says William J. Bennett, author of The Book of Virtues,
the bestseller that millions of American families turn to for moral
inspiration. With excerpts chosen for young children, this new treasury
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presents splendid tales of the valor and indomitable spirit that are a
lasting testament to our cherished values. Jackie Robinson stands fast on the
playing field and his strength of character inspires a nation. David slays
Goliath and his faith and bravery give hope to underdogs everywhere. A little
boy goes in search of an angel and finds one who guards him day and night:
his own mother. From Abraham Lincoln and Mother Teresa to warriors on the
battlefield, real moms and dads, and even young girls and boys, here are
worthy and heroic figures all kids can look up to and emulate. The Children's
Book of Heroes is a celebration of the endurance, sacrifice, courage, and
compassion that characterize truly heroic deeds.
  Heroes Franco Berardi,2015-02-03 What is the relationship between
capitalism and mental health? Through an exhilarating mix of philosophical
and psychoanalytical theory and reportage - from the suicide epidemic in
Korea to the wave of American mass murders - the prominent Italian thinker
Franco Berardi Bifo traces the social roots of the mental malaise of our age.
His darkest and most unsettling book to date, Berardi proposes dystopian
irony as a strategy to disentangle ourselves from the deadly embrace of the
neoliberalism.
  Heroes Robert Cormier,2000-02 After joining the army at 15 and having his
face blown away by a grenade in a battle in France, Francis returns to
Frenchtown hoping to find, and kill, the former childhood hero he feels
betrayed him
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  A Hero Like You Nikki Rogers,2020-10-10 A Hero Like You looks at everyday
heroes and highlights qualities such as loyalty, compassion, resourcefulness,
justice, and courage. The lyrical rhyme and relatable illustrations remind us
that we all have the opportunity to be a hero by helping others, doing right
and making the world a better place. What the world needs is a hero like you!
  Heroes Christopher Shea,1995 Profiles of fourteen X-men characters.
  Ex-Heroes Peter Clines,2020-03-05 Book One in the EX Series The Mighty
Dragon. Stealth. Gorgon. Regenerator. Cerberus. Zzzap. They were superheroes
fighting to make Los Angeles a better place. Then the plague of living death
spread. Billions died, civilization fell, and the City of Angels was left a
desolate zombie wasteland. But the ex-humans aren’t the only threats the
heroes face. Another group is amassing power . . . led by an enemy with the
most terrifying ability of all.
  Heroes Wanted Rodney D. Bullard,2018-02-20 The World Needs Heroes...Like
You! With all the hardships and unmet needs in the world, it's difficult to
believe one person can make a difference. Where can you even begin? What do
you have to offer? Rodney D. Bullard, Executive Director of the Chick-fil-A
Foundation, wants to share with you the surprisingly simple but incredibly
powerful ways you can impact others and create a legacy of service. In Heroes
Wanted, you'll find inspiring stories to help you demonstrate life-changing
compassion to the people around you understand courage and make brave choices
every day share your own story authentically to provide hope for the weary
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God created you with strength, compassion, and a heroic heart beating in your
chest. Become the hero He made you to be and start shining light wherever you
go. You were made for this. The world needs you. Includes The Way of a Hero
Reflection and Action Guide A well-crafted reminder that we can be heroes if
we only dare to serve. Brigadier General Stacey Hawkins, USAF
  A Quest of Heroes (Book #1 in the Sorcerer's Ring) Morgan Rice,2012-12 “A
breathtaking new epic fantasy series. Morgan Rice does it again! This magical
saga reminds me of the best of J.K. Rowling, George R.R. Martin, Rick
Riordan, Christopher Paolini and J.R.R. Tolkien. I couldn’t put it down!” --
Allegra Skye, Bestselling author of SAVED From #1 Bestselling author Morgan
Rice comes the debut of a dazzling new fantasy series. A QUEST OF HEROES
(BOOK #1 IN THE SORCERER’S RING) revolves around the epic coming of age story
of one special boy, a 14 year old from a small village on the outskirts of
the Kingdom of the Ring. The youngest of four, the least favorite of his
father, hated by his brothers, Thorgrin senses he is different from the
others. He dreams of becoming a great warrior, of joining the King’s men and
protecting the Ring from the hordes of creatures on the other side of the
Canyon. When he comes of age and is forbidden by his father to try out for
the King’s Legion, he refuses to take no for an answer: he journeys out on
his own, determined to force his way into King’s Court and be taken
seriously. But King’s Court is rife with its own family dramas, power
struggles, ambitions, jealousy, violence and betrayal. King MacGil must



6

choose an heir from amongst his children, and the ancient Dynasty Sword, the
source of all their power, still sits untouched, waiting for the chosen one
to arrive. Thorgrin arrives as an outsider and battles to be accepted, and to
join the King’s Legion. Thorgrin comes to learn he has mysterious powers he
does not understand, that he has a special gift, and a special destiny.
Against all odds he falls in love with the king’s daughter, and as their
forbidden relationship blossoms, he discovers he has powerful rivals. As he
struggles to make sense of his powers, the king’s sorcerer takes him under
his wing and tells him of a mother he never knew, in a land far away, beyond
the Canyon, beyond even the land of the Dragons. Before Thorgrin can venture
out and become the warrior he yearns to be, he must complete his training.
But this may be cut short, as he finds himself propelled into the center of
royal plots and counterplots, ones that may threaten his love and bring him
down—and the entire kingdom with him. With its sophisticated world-building
and characterization, A QUEST OF HEROES is an epic tale of friends and
lovers, of rivals and suitors, of knights and dragons, of intrigues and
political machinations, of coming of age, of broken hearts, of deception,
ambition and betrayal. It is a tale of honor and courage, of fate and
destiny, of sorcery. It is a fantasy that brings us into a world we will
never forget, and which will appeal to all ages and genders. It is 82,000
words. Book #2 in the series, A MARCH OF KINGS, is now available, too.
“Grabbed my attention from the beginning and did not let go....This story is
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an amazing adventure that is fast paced and action packed from the very
beginning. There is not a dull moment to be found.” --Paranormal Romance
Guild {regarding Turned} “Jam packed with action, romance, adventure, and
suspense. Get your hands on this one and fall in love all over again.” --
vampirebooksite.com (regarding Turned) “A great plot, and this especially was
the kind of book you will have trouble putting down at night. The ending was
a cliffhanger that was so spectacular that you will immediately want to buy
the next book, just to see what happens.” --The Dallas Examiner {regarding
Loved}
  On Heroes, Hero-worship and the Heroic in History Thomas Carlyle,1907
  The Heroes Charles Kingsley,1889
  Hometown Heroes American Profile,2007-04-24 All across America, ordinary
people are going out of their way to help one another and make our country a
better place. Unheralded, unrecognized, and often taken for granted, these
citizens continue their good deeds, happy just to make a difference. Hometown
Heroes tells the stories of fifty such people from all over America,
including Moody, Alabama, Ellisville, Illinois, and Lander, Wyoming. Spanning
ages fourteen to ninety-three, the heroes inside this book show that it's
never too early or too late to lend a helping hand and make inspiring
choices. Capturing the true spirit of America—one of generosity, courage, and
tireless devotion—these heroes warm our hearts and reveal a face of America
we rarely hear about.
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  Heroes Iain Hamish Murray,2009 Next to the Holy Scriptures, the greatest
aid to the life of faith may be Christian biographies - A.W. Tozer. Herein
Iain Murray provides keen insight into several dear saints whom he has come
to especially admire.
  The Book of Heroes Crispin Boyer,2016-11-08 Everybody needs a role model!
Discover the true stories of superheroes, rebels, world leaders, action
heroes, sports legends, and many more daring dudes, all of whom played their
part to make their mark, make a contribution, and make the world a better
place. From Abraham Lincoln to Sitting Bull, Stephen Hawking to Galileo,
these cool guys had the boldness, bravery, and brains to meet the challenges
of their day. With a fun design, engaging text, and high-quality photographs,
this is ultimate hero guide and keepsake for 21st century kids.
  Heroes Stephen Fry,2018-11
  DC Super Friends Heroes in Action with Action Pop-Outs DC Comics,J.E.
Bright,2011-08-23 Big heroes for little boys, the DC Comics Super
Friends—Batman, Robin, Superman, The Flash, and Green Lantern—literally come
flying off the pages of this colorful book, thanks to the action pop-outs on
each spread. When the Joker decides to release all the wild animals at the
Gotham City Zoo in order to steal a prized panda bear, it’s up to the DC
Super Friends to stop him and save the runaway animals, too. Boys will love
every spread of this adventure-filled storybook as they explore the colorful
and exciting world of the DC Super Friends. Simply by opening the book,
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superheroes pop out and jump right off the pages in five 3D-like action
scenes.
  Heroes Aury Wallington,Jeph Loeb,2008 “Save the cheerleader, save the
world” are the defining words of Heroes, the phenomenal series that has
transformed television drama. They are also the cryptic marching orders for
the show’s cross section of ordinary individuals united by an extraordinary
bond. Each possesses a superhuman ability, and together they must prevent the
course of history from taking a terrifying turn. Now, in this original novel
based on the TV phenomenon, in a thrilling story that will captivate even
those who haven’t seen the show, one of these unexpected saviors steps center
stage on a deeply personal quest that will test the limits of his gift, the
depth of his love, and the ultimate strength of his will. Hiro Nakamura
possesses the remarkable power to control time. And like his uniquely blessed
comrades, he’s on a mission for the good of humankind. But another challenge
awaits him: saving the love of his life from an unspeakable death. Charlene
“Charlie” Andrews is the big-hearted, small-town beauty whose sunny smile and
sweet soul knocked the shy Hiro head over heels. But when Charlie’s young
life is snuffed out by a grisly serial killer, their budding romance is
brutally cut short. Or is it? Thanks to his astounding newfound skill, Hiro
has the means to do what no tragedy-stricken lover in history ever could–turn
back time. And no matter how raw his abilities, or how many twists of
circumstance conspire to foil him, he vows to deliver Charlie from the evil
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poised to claim her. He will be her hero. But what possible consequences
might changing the past visit upon the future? How could saving one cherished
life affect millions of others? And what ultimate choice will Hiro make when
the power of fate rests in his hands?
  Heroes Every Child Should Know Hamilton Wright Mabie,Blanche
Ostertag,2018-10-15 This work has been selected by scholars as being
culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we
know it. This work is in the public domain in the United States of America,
and possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy and
distribute this work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright
on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to
the public. To ensure a quality reading experience, this work has been
proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly blends the original
graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate your
support of the preservation process, and thank you for being an important
part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
  Heroes Ken Mochizuki,1995 A Japanese American boy learns about heroism from
his father and uncle, who served in the U.S. Army.
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